
 

Notes from the Director 

LifeSmarts Alumni Update, June 8, 2022 

Dear Alum, 

The LifeSmarts team is excited to look forward to the 2022-2023 LifeSmarts program year! We are grateful for 

your ongoing support and partnership.  

Quick Highlights:  

1) LifeSmarts Alumni Game Night: You’re invited! The LifeSmarts Alumni Advisory Board is hosting the 
summer Alumni Trivia Night over Zoom on June 14, 2022 at 7:00 PM Eastern / 4:00 PM Pacific Time.  

LifeSmarts Alum, Ryan Jerue, will be hosting the Jackbox Game: Trivia Murder Party. As we all know, 
LifeSmarts alumni are excellent at Trivia, so we expect this to be a tough competition. Sign on to zoom 
on Tuesday, June 14th to connect with fellow alumni and maybe even win a gift card. 
Winners will receive Target and Starbucks Gift Cards! 

Register today: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0udOCvqzouH9DmJmFYDkQKKFebAL0KKteM 

2) The LifeSmarts team ran two days of virtual competition for the FBLA LifeSmarts Competitive Event in mid-
May. All 24 teams competed in multiple matches, and at the end of two thrilling (and exhausting) days our 
winners were Catherine Feng and Anna Miao from Montgomery High School in New Jersey. Runners-up 
were William Becker and Elizabeth Gauland from J H Rose High School in North Carolina.  

 
3) Later this month we will be in San Diego to facilitate the FCCLA/LifeSmarts Knowledge Bowl finals for 14 

teams, and then in Atlanta for a LifeSmarts competition with SkillsUSA.  
 

4) Summer is the time we refresh all LifeSmarts content. If you are interested in writing or reviewing LifeSmarts 
questions this summer we would welcome your help! Please review our criteria. 

 
In the meantime, please contact me if there are any questions that I can answer for you. 
 
Best regards, 

Lisa Hertzberg 
Program Director, LifeSmarts 
lisah@nclnet.org 
651/699-3650 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0udOCvqzouH9DmJmFYDkQKKFebAL0KKteM
https://lifesmarts.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/2021-Write-LifeSmarts-Questions.pdf

